
 

Dear Applicant 

Thank you for your interest in applying for the role of Director of Digital Transformation 

Delivery at Morley College London. 

Although the College has been around for more than 100 years we are still in the early stages of 

our journey of digital transformation, and this role provides the opportunity to help us successfully 

navigate the challenges and unlock the huge potential benefits that digital transformation can 

bring to the communities we serve, and to shape the way that this is achieved. 

Morley itself has a rich history, dating back to its founding by suffragette Emma Cons in 1889. 

And, in fact, going back even further thanks to the Penny Lectures series – first one delivered in 

1882.  In more recent years, we have evolved into a London-wide college, with centres in North 

Kensington, Chelsea, and Waterloo, and delivering educational opportunities to adults of all ages 

and at all stages – from 16-18 year olds, to university-level students, to evening class patrons, to 

students seeking to improve their English language skills. 

 
As Director of Digital Transformation Delivery, you’ll work with me to oversee the translation of our 

digital strategy into reality, while delivering high quality digital services across all our centres. You’ll 

work closely too with the Senior Leadership Team, particularly with the Chief Planning and Data 

Officer, ensuring the alignment of implementation of the digital strategy with the College’s 

aspirations for data integration and reporting, and the impact of Artificial Intelligence, ensuring the 

immense variety and diversity of the Morley experience effectively supports the needs of the next 

generation of students. 

 
Based in our Waterloo Centre, but performing a cross-college function, you will play a leading role 

in ensuring the security and resilience of the College’s systems, reflecting the increased cyber 

security risks faced by the sector, preparing for the worst while actively ensuring that this doesn’t 

happen. 

 

Having completed the renovation of both the North Kensington and Chelsea Centres, we are 

about to embark on a multi-million pound renovation of the Waterloo Centre for Adult Education, a 

significant investment in Morley’s Higher Education curriculum, supported by the ongoing profile 

raising of the college in the wake of its 2020 merger and expansion.  This role will be pivotal in 

determining and implementing the upgrade of network infrastructure as part of this project. 

 

If you would like an informal discussion about the role, please email me direct to arrange a call: 

ralph.moran@morleycollege.ac.uk. The closing date for applications is 5pm on Monday 13th May 

with interviews scheduled for week commencing 20th May at the Waterloo Centre for Adult 

Education. 

I look forward to receiving your application and thank you again for your time and interest. 
 

 

 

 

Ralph Moran 

Chief Finance Officer 

mailto:ralph.moran@morleycollege.ac.uk.


Morley College London 


